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Atchison Co Schools organize for year
(KAIR)--The leadership for the Atchison County Schools has organized for the
new year.

That came during Monday- regular meeting of the Board of Education for USD
377.

According to Dr. Andrew Gaddis, Superintendent of Schools, the School Board,
Monday night, selected Lori Lanter to serve in the position of President of the
School Board.

Lanter, who serves Position 6 on the Board, was reelected to the position.

Chosen to serve as Lanter- second in command as the School Board
Vice-President, is Barb Chapman.

Chapman, who represents Position 1 on the School Board, was reelected to
another term in that role by her fellow Board Members Monday.
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